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Mr Greg Piper 
Chair 
NSW Legislative Assembly Public Accounts 
Committee 
By email: pac@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

Our ref: DOC22/20521 
Your ref: D21/64810 

Dear Mr Piper, 

Auditor-General's performance audit report – Waste levy and grants for waste infrastructure 

Thank you for your letter of 6 December 2021 requesting a submission outlining our response to 
the NSW Auditor-General's performance audit report Waste levy and grants for waste 
infrastructure, which was tabled in November 2020. 

I welcome the Public Accounts Committee’s examination of our response to the audit 
recommendations and enclose a submission outlining actions to date.  

I trust this submission will be of assistance to the Committee in the exercise of its important 
functions. 

Yours sincerely 

Mick Cassel   Jacqueleine Moore 
Secretary A/ CEO 
Department of Planning and Environment Environment Protection Authority 

Encl.: Department of Planning and Environment Submission to Legislative Assembly Public Accounts Committee 












